
 STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE: May 2, 2022   
 
RE: 624 White Street (permit application # T2022-0110) 
 
FROM:  Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Bottlebrush 
tree. A site inspection was done and documented the following: 
 

  Tree Species: Bottlebrush (Callistemon sp.) 
 

 

 
                                          

 
Photo showing tree location on property. 



 

Photo showing tree growth in relation to sidewalk. 



 
 

Photo showing whole tree. 



 

Photo showing trunk structure, view 1. 



 

Photo showing trunk structure, view 2. 



 
 
 

 
Diameter: 5.6”  
Location: 50% (no room to grow-close to sidewalk and property line.  
Property owner required to install a rolling gate in this area as per Planning 
Board.)   
Species: 50% (not on protected or not protected tree list)  
Condition: 60% (overall condition is fair, young tree with low codominant 
trunks)   
Total Average Value = 53%  
Value x Diameter = 2.9 replacement caliper inches 
 

 
 

Photo of base area of tree. 


